
 

 

 
 
May 18, 2022 

 

Dear Residents and Families, 

There has been two reported cases of Covid-19 among our staff within our facility. These employees have not 

worked since last week so they did not extend our outbreak status but we wanted to make you aware. All staff 

continue to wear N95 masks at all times when in the facility which greatly decreases any exposure risks.  

We are still in outbreak; while visitation is allowed, it is still discouraged. The county positivity currently sits at 

15.68%. The increase in cases on the county level is reflective in our case numbers. We have around 200 

employees who are in the community every day. We are still encouraging staff to socially distance and wear 

masks when out in the public and we encourage families to do the same.  

Testing and personal protective equipment remain consistent with previous weeks as it has helped us catch a 

handful of positive cases before they enter the facility. If you have any questions or would like to check the 

visitation status or new covid case count please call our recorded campus communication hotline at 262-335-

4599. If you would like to speak to someone directly, you can call the main number at 262-335-4500. 

Thank you for your continuous support. 

Taya Walk 

Campus Administrator 

 


